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Public Partnership
Attn: Dennis Melin
2550 E River Road Ste 1102
Tucson, AZ 85718

RE: Qualifying Charitable Organization — Approval

Greetings Mr. Melin:

Public Partnership (QCO Code: 22070) has verified that it meets all criteria to remain a Qualifying
Charitable Organization. Your previous provisional status has been converted to a conventional
approval and your organization’s assigned ode will remain the same.

Enclosed is a certificate acknowledging that your organization meets all criteria to be considered a
Qualifying Charitable Organization. You may display the certificate or keep it in a file. This certification
does not apply to or exempt your organization from Arizona transaction privilege (sales) and use taxes.

The department may periodically request that organizations recertify their status, however there is
currently not an annual filing requirement. Your charity’s certified status is valid for the entire 2020
‘calendar year and until you hear from us again. Your organization must also notify the department of
any changes that may affect its qualifications.

Thank you for your response to continue as part of the tax credit for charitable organizations.

Sincerely,

QCO/QFCO Program Team
QCO/QFCO Program Manager
Arizona Department of Revenue
(602) 716-6372 ext. 2
QCO@azdor.gov
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